
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 8:47 AM 

 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 

 
Subject: sent 8:44 am to David Propper  via his contact page/NY Post -- 

https://nypost.com/author/david-propper/ 
 
RE: Your July 11th article: "NY[S] Chief Judge Janet DiFiore under ethics probe at time of resignation 
announcement: report", presumably printed in yesterday's newspaper. 
 
I'm co-founder & director of the non-partisan, non-profit citizens' organization, Center for Judicial 
Accountability, Inc. (www.judgewatch.org).  Please send me your e-mail address, as I would like to 
discuss with you your article -- and furnish you with explosive info about DiFiore & the Commission on 
Judicial Conduct.  Or call me, 914-421-1200.   Thank you. 
 
P.S. I see you are from New Rochelle, as am I: NRHS class of '74. 
 

http://www.judgewatch.org/

